Great Hollands Primary School

You are invited to the Year 1 and 2
Christmas Nativity
The Sleepy Shepherd

on

Thursday 12th December at 2.00pm for Year 1 parents/carers
and

Friday 13th December at 2.00pm for Year 2 parents/carers

These performances are by ticket only and we are limiting tickets to
two per family.

If you would like more tickets please see Mrs Wheeler as there may
be extra seats available nearer the time.

Reply slip—The Sleepy Shepherd
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